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June 1, 2009

VIA E-MAIL & FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Dave Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
WUTC v. PacifiCorp D/B/A Pacific Power & Light Company

Docket No. UE-090205
Dear Mr. Danner:

Public Counsel is filing this letter to update the previous status report, sent to the Commission on April 21, 2009, regarding the customer notice in the above-captioned case.  The notice is expected to be included in customer bills during PacifiCorp’s September 2009 billing cycle.
PacifiCorp, Public Counsel, and the Commission Consumer Protection and Communications Division (the parties) have exchanged drafts and participated in conference calls regarding the substance and format of the notice.  At this time, the parties are unable to reach full agreement on the substance of the notice.  The parties will continue discussing the outstanding issues and, if unable to reach agreement, will be requesting that Administrative Law Judge Patricia Clark resolve the remaining issues.
Sincerely,

SARAH A. SHIFLEY

Assistant Attorney General

Public Counsel Section 

(206) 464-6595

SAS:gs 

cc:  ALJ Patricia Clark (E-mail only)
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